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Please oppose. Once again, Oregonians cannot afford any increase in taxes and 

fees. Oregon does not have a revenue problem; recent and current leadership has a 

spending problem. There is more than enough money to meet the needs of the state, 

yet lawmakers continue to try to squeeze citizens' wallets. Oppose. 


